
 

          

 

Notes from CATHE 

 

Our 2025 calendar has been approved by the Pro Shop.  Thank you to Reenie Romey and Maire Ryan for all 

their work coordinating with the Niners and the Pro Shop.  The calendar will be posted to our website shortly. 

 

We have three major tournaments and six special tournaments scheduled for 2025, with something for 

everyone… our majors include a gross tournament, a net tournament and a match play tournament.  Our special 

tournaments include guest events and team events, with lots of fun.  But we need members to chair these 

events.   If you enjoy these tournaments and would like to have them continue, please volunteer!!  Contact Judy 

Briney, 503-961-5313, judybriney@comcast.net.  We need you! 

 

TOURNAMENT NEWS 

      

We had a very fun Member/Member tournament on May 6 and 7.  Congratulations to all the winners, and thank 

you to the committee, Judy Briney, Ruth Irving and Eila Sallaberry for all their contributions! 

 

The SaddleBrooke Women’s Classic on May 21 at SaddleBrooke Ranch was a huge success with 120 players 

from HOA One, Mountain View/Preserve and SaddleBrooke Ranch.  Thank you to Sarah Earnest, Lisa Graff 

and all the ladies at the Ranch for putting this tournament together.  

 

At our May General Meeting, the Southern District and State Medallion winners were announced.  

Congratulations to all!! 

 
 

SOUTHERN DISTRICT wOmEN’S gOlf aSSOCIaTION 

Del sud tournament FIRST PLACE winners  

 

Flight #1: Eila Sallaberry 

Flight #2: Bonnie Westra 

Flight #3: Maggie Falconer 

Flight #4: Ellen Avenoso 

 
 

AZ Golf  

STATE MEDALLION TOURNAMENT winners 

 

 Low Gross Winner:  Helen Graham  

 Low Net Winner  Maggie Falconer 
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HANDICAP POSTING 

 

For the month of May we had 111 members play a total of 583 rounds.  549 members posted a score on the day 

of play for 94% same day posting compliance.  Suzanne received 20 Posting Correction/Exception forms in a 

timely manner.  Thank you to everyone who posted on time.  A random drawing of the members who posted on-

time resulted in Venetia Lewis winning this month’s $10 Pro Shop Credit drawing.  Congratulations Venetia!  

 

Tuesday play day 

 

As Reenie mentioned in her email earlier this week, during June, July and August team games will not be 

scheduled to allow for players having difficulty with the heat to skip a hole or not finish, depending upon the 

game.  This will be made clear prior to each event. 

 

Upcoming events 

➢ Tuesday, June 4 

o Format:  Pick Your Partner  

➢ Tuesday, June 11 

o Format:  Individual Stableford 

➢ Tuesday, June 18 

o Format:  Ace Day 

➢ Tuesday, June 25 

o Format:  TBD 

                                               

 

june birthdays 

 

Lynn Stewart, 06/01 Kay Sullivan, 06/14 

Melanie Bassham, 06/04 Laura Ingold, 06/16 

Kim Larsen, 06/07 Vivienne Beebe, 06/17 

Ellen Avenoso, 06/08 Lee Anne McClelland , 06/17 

Takeyo Eakin, 06/08 DeDe Crowder, 06/18 

Peggy Bakos, 06/09 Thresa Holmes, 06/25 

Sherry Fitzpatrick, 06/09 Carol Frizzell, 06/27 

Judy Fick, 06/10  
 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR june sponsors! 

 

Hardin Brothers 

Preventive Health Skin Care 

Westerner Products 

Kathy Minx – Long Realty 
 


